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From: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal <joe.heublein@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, May 13, 2019 4:02 PM


To: Rosalie del Rosario; Brian Ellrott; Boring, Susan


Cc: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Naseem Alston; Howard Brown; Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: GS I&S


Hi Rosalie,


I merged your latest comments with some recent changes and incorporated revisions in the attached and in


ROCON- 2.8 Integration and Synthesis GS V6


I tried to respond within most of the outstanding comment bubbles in addition to making changes. To your


general comments I included some additional text on conservation measures/ programmatic activities and


revised areas of uncertainty in the tables.


Thanks


Joe



